office@mtg retnacampmeeting.org

From: Mt Gretna Campmeeting Association <office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org>
Sent: Tuesday, February 6, 2024 10:18 AM

To: office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org

Subject: Special Guest - Feb Board Meeting

Mount Gretna Heights Board President, Jennifer Besse, will present information at the
February 20th MGCA Board of Managers Meeting related to current herbicidal practices
at Clarence Schock Memorial Park at Governor Dick that may have implications on the
water sources that feed the Mount Gretna communities. We encourage you to attend the

meeting and stay informed as we attempt to bring you information that may directly
affect our community.
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